General Hospital, KETTERING.

26th September, 1966.

Dear Friend,

Staff Collection in Aid of Kidney Machine Fund

You are well aware of the tremendous success that the appeal, launched by the local Round Table organisations within the district, for the provision of an Artificial Kidney Machine, has achieved. Hundreds of individuals, firms, clubs and other organisations have contributed in an overwhelming manner to this worthy cause.

Although about £15,000 has been collected or promised already, the aim is now to provide, if possible, for a complete Renal Unit at the Kettering General Hospital.

Whilst many members of the staff may have already contributed to this Fund through other sources, it has been suggested by many members that it would be fitting if a direct collection could be made from the staff of the Group Hospitals to support this venture.

In the circumstances, the General Committee of the Social Club has undertaken to organise this collection and with the co-operation of the Administrative staffs of the hospitals concerned, arrangements have been made to circulate official collecting boxes throughout the departments of the Group hospitals on FRIDAY, 7th OCTOBER, 1966.

PLEASE DO NOT FAIL TO GIVE YOUR CONTRIBUTION - should you not be on duty on the day of the collection, please arrange with a friend for your donation to be handed in.

Remember, there are 1,600 employees in the Group Hospitals - an average of only ls. Od. per person could raise £80 for this project.

Yours sincerely,

C. M. SMITH, Chairman,

T. C. HOLMES, Secretary.